
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 2, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Baked Chicken Nuggets  

 Salad Bar Selections 

 Mixed Green Salads 

 Chickpeas  

 Fresh Broccoli Florets  

 Diced Pears  

 Milk   

 

  

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays  

   

1. Attention all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery is looking for Middle 

School student artwork to exhibit during Arts & Humanities Month this October. 

Plus, all artwork will be judged for PRIZES!! Artwork is due by October 5
th

 to Mrs. 

Motto in room 122B.  

 

2. Attention all SPELLERS….. Spelling Bee club will have an interest meeting 

afterschool on Tuesday October 3
rd

 until 4 p.m. in Room 122D. Buzz on in and let’s 

get spelling! If you have any questions see Ms. Suttser.  

 

3. The Book Fair is back and with some really amazing titles! Stop in the library any 

day next week and during conferences to pick up your next READ or tow. Don’t miss 

out. If you have any questions see Ms. Suttser or Mrs. Chase.  

 

4. Do you like pizza? Do you like friendly competition? 7
th

 Avenue School has 

challenged Gurrie for our annual Change War competition. Let’s show our Gurrie 

pride and take them down like a tiger! We have a goal to make this challenge a 

success. Gurrie must raise a minimum of $600 and raise more money than 7
th

 Avenue 

to win a school-wide pizza party! Last year as a school we raised $668.24 for this 

great cause. We can work together to meet and exceed this goal.  

 

Bring your change to school! The “Change War” is taking place from Monday, 

October 2
nd

 until Friday, October 13
th

 during lunch. Gurrie Middle School’s Early 

Act Club is sponsoring this fundraiser with the proceeds going to the Rotary 

Foundation.  

 

      So what is Polio and why should we do this? This potentially deadly infectious                                                                                                               

disease spreads from person to person and can invade and infected person’s brain and 

spinal cord, causing paralysis. The vaccination is inexpensive, only 60 cents. Rotary, 

along with other partners, has redued polio cases by 99.9 percent worldwide. We are so 

close to eradicating this disease and our efforts can make a difference. So bring your 

change to lunch! 



 

 

 

 

 


